
Hello! 

This week we have… 

- Written a letter to the Queen in English. 

- Described positions and directions in maths.  

- Explored and understood the importance of Shabbat in R.E. 

- Jumped for height and distance and controlled a ball in P.E. 

- Practised playing a piece of music as a group. 

- Compared Queens in History. 

- Had a BRILLIANT tea party. 

Next week we will be… 

- Counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s AND measuring in maths. 

- Improving our handwriting in English. 

- Exploring and understanding the importance of Sukkot in R.E. 

- Creating our own mixed media UK flags in Art. 

- Creating routes for our Beebots in ICT. 

 

Buster’s book club 

This week in Class 1 we had 12 children who met the reading target, 11children who 

exceeded the reading target and totalled 139 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR 

reader this week is SKYE. 

Homework 

This week’s homework is all about position and direction  Spellings are in reading records as 

usual. 

Our tea party! 

Thank you SO much for all of the food for our tea party on Monday. We had the best time 

eating, drinking tea (decaf), dancing and playing party games. We have never seen a class 

demolish two tables worth of food so quickly! A special thank you to Mr and Mrs Hillier for the 

fruit kebabs- they were a BIG hit with the whole class!  

Letters to the Queen  

This week we have written some lovely letters to the Queen. We will be sending them off to 

Buckingham Palace on Friday and hopefully, after the royal wedding is over, the Queen’s lady 

in waiting will have time to read them and reply! 

 

Have a good weekend!  

Miss Crayford 
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